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IMPORTANT UPDATE   

BULLETIN  37 08042021 

Issued to:         All Channels 
 
Date:                 8-04-2021 
 
Subject:            GHMC Lock Policy Update  
 
Effective:          Immediately 
 
 
Effective immediately, GHMC’s Lock Policy has been updated.  The Lock Policy has been 
updated to include the following:   

• Clarification that Extensions are based on actual days (vs. business days) 
 

• Restrictions on the Free Extension Policy 
 

• Renegotiation Policy     

GHMC’s Lock Desk can be reached at rates@ghmc.com or 615-907-2615 should you need 
assistance with any lock related questions, extension requests, etc.   
 
Please review the Lock Policy for complete details which is attached for reference. It is also 
posted in the Resource Center in the Rates – Lock Policy sub-folder.  
 
 

 
Please contact your Account Executive for assistance. 

 
We appreciate your business! 
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